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Early Literacy 
Programs: Programs 
for babies, children, 
and parents that 
develop pre-reading 
skills 
 

Story Time Crafts, songs and stories are chosen to 
engage the various ages of children who 
attend.  This month we went outside to 
water, weed and tend to the tomato and 
basil plants.  We also sang songs and read 
stories to enhance literacy skills.  Thirty-
five children and caregivers attended 
three programs. 

 

Adult and Senior 
Programs 
 

Golden Dawn Seniors 
Residence/Nursing Home 

On Mondays, I visit the Golden Dawn 
Seniors Residence and read to the 
residents.  This month, I continued to 
read short stories by Stuart McLean as 
well as local history books.  Thirty-eight 
people attended three programs. 

 

Other Children’s 
and Teens Programs 

TD Summer Reading Club I have read stories about amazing animals 
and nature followed by a craft involving 
nature.  Making a Fish Bowl and writing 
your name using items from nature are a 
couple of examples.  Forty-six people 
attended four programs. 

 

Total Circulation for July 2249 items 

  

 
Something Fishy for Summer Reading Club. 

 



 

 
Writing your name using nature. 

 
Beautiful works of art. 

 
Listening to a book outside at Golden Dawn Nursing home. 

 


